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NEWS RELEASE 

 
SPRING LOAD RESTRICTIONS TO BEGIN FEBRUARY 22, 2016 

 
 
 
February 19, 2016 
 
 
Spring Load Restrictions will go into effect on all McLeod County Highways on Monday, February 22, 
2016 and will remain in effect until further notice. 
 
These restrictions protect the investments we have made in our highways and help hold off costly 
pavement repair and unnecessary reconstruction. 
 
All roads will be posted with signs indicating maximum allowable axle loads.  Maps showing specific 
restrictions are available at our office or on the McLeod County website at 
www.co.mcleod.mn.us/highway/slr . 
 
Any questions regarding specific route postings should be directed to the McLeod County Highway 
Department at (320) 484-4321. 
 
 
John T. Brunkhorst, PE 
McLeod County Engineer 

http://www.facebook.com/McLeodCoHwy
http://www.twitter.com/mcleodcohwy
http://www.co.mcleod.mn.us/highway/slr

